
Good St. Anne

It is time for the annual Christmas donation drive to the

Good St. Anne foundation. This drive will help runaway

teens and youth in the Philadelphia area. Our bags will be

distributed to those in need just in time for Christmas.

Please begin to bring in items starting December 2nd.

Each homeroom will have a box for the items to be placed.

The collection will end on December 16th. Thank you for

your support and service.

Items to be collected:

Pre K 3: Gloves

Pre K 4: Hats

Kindergarten: Gallon Bags (Hefty/Ziploc)

First: Small girls’ hairbrush

Second: Socks

Third: Chapstick (individual/unopened)

Fourth: Toothpaste (travel sized/unopened)

Fifth: Toothbrush (individual)

Sixth: Body wash (small)

Seventh: Toothpaste (travel sized/unopened)

Eighth: Small girls’ hairbrush


